
Assessment Council Meeting 

December 17, 2018 

1:00-1:45, Blackboard Collaborate, Online 

Minutes 

In attendance: Cara Berg (Chair), Amy Ginsburg, Michael Laughlin, Yoel Beniluz, and Bela Florenthal 

• Approve minutes from November meeting 

• No quorum; unable to approve 

• Explorations survey 

• The members discussed the following issues: 

 Explorations incudes several areas that can be assessed: attendance, faculty oral 
and poster presentations, students oral and poster presentations (including honors 
presentations), and authors’ recognition event. 

 The explorations council needs to provide some insight into what part of 
explorations to assess. 

 The council needs to provide the charges of explorations and the objectives 

 Additional issues to discuss with the council – funding opportunities, library 
repository and whether recognized authors work is included in the repository.  

• Assessment Council Blackboard Shell: 

• Discuss with the executive senate council who is the target audience for this shell, who 
does it serve.  

• There are other resources that can be used to guide faculty in assessment. Should the 
shell include them or provide a portal to them? 

• Academic Standard Collaborative Charge – Cara and Richard drafting question to send to Peter 
Griswold.  

• Advisement and registration – Cara will get in touch with the VPs who are in 
charge of the advisement process to learn more about the charge. The 
assessment process in going through a significant change. The question is 
whether to wait with this charge till we know how the implementation of the 
new assessment process.  

 Cara will email Liz, Danielle Liautaud, Sandy DeYoung, and Reg Ross to elicit 
feedback on how and when best to structure purposeful surveys. 

• Next Meeting 

• January – Scheduled for the 24th, in person but also an online option will be provided 


